
 
 
 
 
 
UK Technical Services Navigation 
Maritime and Coastguard Agency 
Spring Place 
105 Commercial Road 
SOUTHAMPTON 
SO15 1EG 
 
For the attention of the Chief Executive, Maritime and Coastguard Agency 
 
3 February 2021 
 
Dear Sir, 
 
PORT MARINE SAFETY CODE - STATEMENT OF COMPLIANCE 
 
I, Councillor David Worden, being the Leader of North Devon District Council who are the 
Statutory Harbour Authority and Duty Holders for Ilfracombe Harbour under the Port Marine 
Safety Code, the Code, and having considered all aspects of the Code, confirm on behalf of 
the Council that the Harbour of Ilfracombe meets the standards required by the Code and are 
in compliance. 
 
I, Councillor David Worden, being the Leader of North Devon District Council who are the 
Duty Holders for Lynmouth Harbour under the Port Marine Safety Code, the Code, and 
having considered all aspects of the Code, state that on behalf of the Council the Harbour of 
Lynmouth Harbour does not at this time meet all the standards required by the Code for a 
Marine Facility. We are fully committed to achieve compliance and are actively working 
towards this end. 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

 
 
Councillor David Worden, 
Leader of North Devon District Council. 
 
 
 
 


